
Abstract submissions are now being invited that address Aboriginal health and well being. 
The Ngar-wu Wanyarra Aboriginal Health conference is an opportunity for sharing information and connecting 
people that are committed to reforming the practice and research of Aboriginal health and celebrates Aboriginal 
knowledge systems and strength based approaches to improving the health outcomes of Aboriginal communities.

This is an opportunity to present evidence based approaches, Aboriginal methods and models of practice, Aboriginal 
perspectives and contribution to health or community led solutions, underpinned by cultural theories to Aboriginal 
health and wellbeing. 

In 2015 the Ngar-wu Wanyarra Aboriginal Health conference attracted over 110 delegates from across the 
community and state. 

We welcome submissions from collaborators whose expertise  
and interests are embedded in Aboriginal health and well  
being, and particularly presented or co-presented by Aboriginal  
and Torres Strait Islander people and community members 
 
Presentation options will be:

•	 30 minutes (including questions)
•	 45 minutes (including questions)

Submissions should be an abstract of 300 words and include 
your presentation time preference. Closing date for abstract  
submission is Friday 22nd July 2016 

Please email your abstract to: 
aboriginal-health@unimelb.edu.au 

If you require further information please contact 
Karyn Ferguson  
P. 03 5823 4572  

E. karynf@unimelb.edu.au 

CALL FOR ABSTRACTS  
for the 2nd Annual 

Ngar-wu Wanyarra Aboriginal Health Conference 

Thursday 13th and Friday 14th October 2016 
Department of Rural Health 
The University of Melbourne 

Shepparton


